Slippery Rock Township Supervisors
Minutes for: 1t CDBG Public Hearing for Covid-19
(Coronavirus Pandemic)

5/21/2020 via Zoom Meeting

The first public hearing for CDBG Covid-19 Zoom meeting was called to order at 1:03 p.m. In
attendance were Supervisor Paul Dickey, Karen Connell, Wendy Leslie, Butler County CDBG
Coordinator and no members of the public.

Wendy Leslie, Butler County Grant Coordinator, gave a summary as follows:
1. Preparation of the CDBG Covid-19 application is due on July 31, 2020
a. This grant still has to meet low to moderate income residents
2. Amount the township will receive is:
a. Activity: $53,372.00
b. Admin: $11,667.00
3. Ideas for use of funding are as follows:
Sanitizing of community room between events
Generator for community room
Meals on wheels for township residents
Wi-Fi Booster(s) — to help students that don’t have access to Wi-Fi
Help for people not able to make rent or mortgage payment
Loss of township revenue due to the Covid-19 pandemic are as follows:
1. Community room rentals
ii. Earned income taxes
iii. Real estate taxes
iv. Liquid fuel taxes
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Public Testimony — none

The public hearing adjourned at 1:16 p.m.
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